
HUW MERRIMAN MP 
(BEXHILL & BATTLE) 

 
 

 

 

May 2016 

 

Dear Constituent, 

 

On 23 June voters will be given the choice to leave, or remain in, the European Union. 

This could be one of the most important votes we cast in a generation.  

 

Constituents have told me that they would like to better understand the arguments. I 

have therefore organised eight local debates during June which will feature local 

speakers who will argue for each side. I will chair these debates and will explain, with 

balance to both sides, what a reformed EU would look like should the nation vote to 

remain in the EU as well as the process for withdrawing should we vote to leave.  

 

Many MPs are seeking to persuade their constituents to vote for one side or another. As 

your MP, I believe I will be of more help to you if I bring you the information and leave 

you to make your own decision. This is a referendum where our 45 million voters will 

decide the outcome, not 650 politicians. I hope that you will join me at one of the debates 

where you can hear the arguments and have your say. 

 

Details of the debates are on the reverse of this letter. There is no need to register – it is 

first come, first seated. Please help me to promote the debates by putting the details in 

your window. 

 

If you cannot make the debates, but would like further information, Parliament’s 

libraries have produced impartial analysis of both sides of the arguments in their EU 

Referendum Hub www.parliament.uk/eu-referendum. The BBC website also provides 

excellent information www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-politics-eu-referendum . 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 

PS. If you would like to get in touch on this issue, or any other, or want to see what I 

am doing on your behalf, visit www.huwmerriman.org  

 

House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA 

Email: huw.merriman.mp@parliament.uk  
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